
SCIENCE FAIR
GRAMMAR SCHOOL

2024

On Thursday, April 11th our Grammar School
students in grades K-6 will be participating in our
biennial Science Fair. All students are required to

be in attendance to share a working knowledge of
their recent science units of study with their

parents and friends.

Thursday, April 11, 2024
6:00–7:30 pm

Attendance and standard
school dress code required.

Grade K: Plant Growth & Development 

Grade 1: The Five Senses 

Grade 2: Mission to Outer Space

Grade 3: The Animal Exhibition

Grade 4: The Human Body Exhibit 

Grade 5: Rube Goldberg Machine Fair

Grade 6: Cell Processes Library


